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Update on the Tri-Agency Research Data Management policy

  

Sponsor

CIHR, NSERC, SSHRC

Description

CIHR, NSERC and SSHRC have postponed launching the Tri-Agency Research Data
Management Policy [1] until further notice, due to the impacts of the COVID-19 pandemic. Once
launched, the agencies will continue to collaborate with the research community to phase in the
policy requirements.

The current pandemic has illustrated the critical role that research data management plays in
building a research system that reflects the FAIR principles – that data are findable, accessible,
interoperable and reusable. Many researchers, research institutions, stakeholder organizations
and other groups have worked diligently during the COVID-19 pandemic to support research
data management. This includes data management planning, institutional support for research
data management, and data deposit and access. The agencies encourage our community to
continue these efforts to further research data management in Canada and abroad.
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Links
[1] http://www.science.gc.ca/eic/site/063.nsf/eng/h_97610.html
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